
Meeting Notes – 19 11 05 

During the Nov. 5, 2019 weekly meeting, President Sherriff discussed a new payment bi-law 
which was passed by the LaFayette Rotary Club Board.   
She provided a reminder of getting $30.00 in for baskets. 
She provided a reminder to get all dues in by month end.  
  
Our weekly speaker was Mr. Eric Creel, Virtual School Instructor, Chambers County Career 
Tech.  He discussed the reasons for such a program which include bullying, teen pregnancy, 
career credit advancements, college early enrollees, and kids that are working day time jobs to 
support their family. 
He said there is a fast growing demand for most schools; classes begin from 6th thru 12th grade. 
  
Joshua K. Yerta, Secretary 
 


